Dear Parent / Guardian

From January 1st 2023 GLL (BETTER) and Everyone Active, in partnership with MCRactive, are offering a 50% discount on swimming lessons for children in receipt of free school meals at all the Council owned swimming pools across Manchester. Learning to swim is a valuable life skill and we recognise the importance of children being able to access affordable lessons at this current time.

This offer will allow a 50% discount for your child at the following centres;

- Arcadia Leisure Centre
- East Manchester Leisure Centre
- Hough End Leisure Centre
- Moss Side Leisure Centre
- North City Family and Fitness Centre
- Wythenshawe Forum

The scheme will also be available at Abraham Moss Leisure Centre and Manchester Aquatics Centre when they reopen in 2023.

Places are limited within this subsidised programme therefore if you would like to take up this offer then please speak to a member of staff at your local leisure centre and they will guide you through the registration process for your child. All registrations will be verified through the school system, however please bring this letter with you when registering.

Normal terms and conditions will apply once signed up through the subsidised scheme.

Kind Regards

Ian Harkins (Head of Service for GLL Manchester)

Toni Gaskins (Regional Contract Manager for Everyone Active)

